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Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting 
     Tuesday, September 11, 2007
            Dorothy K. Moore and Lisa Arkell, Co-Chairs

Present: Dorothy K. Moore, Lisa Arkell, Dyan Green
Excused Absence: Dale Griffith

Absent: Judy Emerson, Cheryl Gregerson, Lisa Webb
Discussion topics:

1. Some of the other adjunct faculty have been wondering about the relationship between pay and preparation time.  It was assumed that preparation time is included in the pay, as it usually is with all educators.

2. The syllabus handbook has been helpful.

3. A concern about adjunct faculty involvement was raised:  Many adjunct faculty are not attending meetings or events related to their department. 

a. The committee would like to work this year towards encouraging a greater sense of community between the adjuncts and between the adjuncts and full time faculty. 
b. The committee is currently creating a 5-question survey to learn of each department’s current state of affairs and perceptions related to the adjunct faculty’s sense of involvement at GBC.

c. We will discuss dissemination of the survey at the next meeting. 

4. Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 2nd  2:30 – 3:15 
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